
Steehanie Jackson 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Thank you. 

Representative Jason Spencer 
www.staterepspencer.com 
(912) 541 -0243 

-----Original Message-----

Spencer, Jason <Jason.Spencer@house.ga.gov> 
Friday, November 16, 2012 9:18 AM 
Karla Dolby 
RE: concealed carry inquiry 

From: Karla Dolby [mailto:kdolby@law.ga.gov] 
Sent: Thu 11/15/2012 4:21 PM 
To: Spencer, Jason 
Cc: Joseph Drolet 
Subject: concealed carry inquiry 

Representative Spencer, 

Georgia does share reciprocity with the state of New Hampshire and recognizes a valid New Hampshire permit. See O.C.G.A. § 16-
11-126 (e) Georgia does not look behind the requirements for concealed carry in the states it recognizes. Please let me know ifl may 
be of any further assistance. 

Karla Dolby 

Assistant Attorney General 

State of Georgia 

404-933-7791 

kdo lby@la w. ga. gov 

This message is intended exc lusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This communication may contain 
information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named 
addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete all copies of the message. 
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Representative Spencer, 

Georgia does share reciprocity with the state of New Hampshire and recognizes a valid New Hampshire 

permit. See O.C.G.A. § 16-11-126 (e) Georgia does not look behind the requirements for concealed 

carry in the states it recognizes. Please let me know if I may be of any further assistance. 

Karla Dolby 

Original file date of this 
electronic document is 11/15/2012. 


